
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of Allowance 
Expenditure Authorization (AEA) No. 08 for the 2022 
Bond New Jessup Elementary School Replacement 
Project in the amount of $46,171.

BACKGROUND: On September 24, 2024, the 2022 Bond New Jessup 
Elementary School Replacement Project contract was 
awarded to Drymalla Construction Company, LLC in the 
amount of $35,486,326.

AEA No. 08 consists of the following item:

CPR No. 009: Revised Access Control System:  $46,171
• Revisions needed to integrate with PISD’s new Safety 

& Security operating system Genetec.

Total AEA No. 08:                                            $46,171

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Funding in the amount of $46,171 is provided by the 
Contract Owner’s Contingency Allowance for the 2022 
Bond New Jessup Elementary School Replacement 
Project.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of Allowance Expenditure 
Authorization (AEA) No. 08 for the 2022 Bond New 
Jessup Elementary School Replacement Project in the 
amount of $46,171.
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